
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, November 21, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Pot Luck 

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Patrick Brudnicki  

 

 

1. Calling all Blanketeers! The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting today until 4PM in 

Mr. Sullivan’s room to finalize preparations for tomorrow’s Project Linus. If you want to 

be a blanketeer for the event, you must attend today’s meeting! See Mr. Sullivan or Mr. 

Ingwersen if you have any questions.  
 

2. Attention Choir! There will be choir rehearsal after school today!  

 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

Last call!  All RPG Club t-shirt orders should be submitted by the end of the day 

TODAY.  Please contact Mr. Walsen or Mr. La Bud with any questions.  

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


